
 

 
 
 
 
November 2023 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Whitemoor Lakes Trip 
 

We are pleased to confirm that your child has been allocated a place on the trip to Whitemoor Lakes which will 
be taking place on:- 
 

Monday 1st July 2024 - Wednesday 3rd July 2024 for tutor groups 7A, 7B and 7C 
and  
Wednesday 3rd July 2024 – Friday 5th July 2024 for tutor groups 7D, 7E and 7F 
 

The confirmed price will be £270.00, however as you are entitled to a bursary towards the cost of the board 
and lodgings you will only be required to pay £138.30. 
 

Please now make a non-refundable deposit payment of £50.00 using the ParentMailPMX on-line system.  The 
deposit must be paid by the end of the school day on Thursday 30th November 2023 to secure your child’s 
place on the trip.  
 

Please make a note of all payment deadline dates, designed to spread the cost of the trip. Provided the 
deadlines are met, payments may be made in smaller amounts at any time. You are of course welcome to pay 
the full amount on the first date. Please note that all payments are non-refundable unless covered by 
insurance.  
 

The payment dates are arranged as follows: 
 

1. £50.00 by Thursday 30th November 2023 
Initial non-refundable deposit must be paid in full 

  
                 2. £8.30 by Friday 29th December 2023 
 

     3. £20.00 by Wednesday 31st January 2024 
 

     4. £20.00 by Thursday 29th February 2024 
 

  5. £20.00 by Friday 29th March 2024 
 

  6. £20.00 by Tuesday 30th April 2024 
 

 

Please note that with any trip of this type, should any student's behaviour, work or attendance cause concern, 
we reserve the right to exclude them from the trip. 
 

There will be a Parent's Evening nearer to the time to give more details about the trip. In the meantime, if you 
have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

Mr L Ryder 
Head of Year 7 


